
Reservations are mandatory and will be taken on a first come
basis and limited to 55 passengers.

Please contact Serda Belekdanian at 201-446-8006
or email at serdab123@gmail.com to reserve.

Pick Up:
Saturday, October 14th 9:00 am sharp

St. Leon Armenian Church
Bus will return back to St. Leon at approximately 3pm

Join us in welcoming the newly ordained

Bishop Mesrop Parsamyan in celebrating his

first Episcopal Divine Liturgy

Roundtrip Free Bus Transportation from
St. Leon to St. Vartan Cathedral


